Mon 1/08/2022 12:58 AM
From: cleanair cleanair@cleanairtas.com
FW: Attn: Manager Environmental Health
From: public.health@health.tas.gov.au

Dear Stewart Quinn,

Perhaps my email has gone astray because it has not been acknowledged.

Would you be so kind to advise whom I am dealing with now in Public Health, you or Rosalind Harrison?

The matters I have raised are;
i) Updated Health Based air quality categories, and

ii) The lack of Public Health warnings, ie the dangers of breathing wood smoke, when wood fires are being used at gatherings. I refer to wood smoke as it appears wood is being used; however, this applies to emissions from any solid fuel appliance.

Further to the information already forwarded please find the attached video file of wood fire emissions at a designated public children's event two days ago.

I look forward to hearing from you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you.

Kind regards,

Clive Stott
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